
 

 

 

 

     Newsletter     

 

It has been an extremely busy week in school.  We have celebrated in style with Christmas jumper 

day, Christmas dinner, Christmas parties, Christmas Carols, our Fair, lantern parade, panto and Andy 

joined us today for his Christmas sing song.  It’s exhausting but we’ve had great fun! 

   

Christmas dinner and jumper day 

 

The children looked stunning in their Christmas jumpers, singing along and eating the beautiful 

Christmas dinner cooked for us by Katie, Sarah and Jill.  Thank you for your kind donations, we raised 

£103.50 for Save the Children appeal. 

 

Fabulous school fair and carol concert 

First may we thank everyone who helped in any way in making the fair such a lovely experience.  The 

whole event was launched by the Year 3, 4 and 5 carol concert.  The children impressed the whole 

audience with their singing, poetry recitals, British Sign Language and Jingle Bells sung in French.  

Overall, the fair raised £960. Absolutely fantastic!   

Lantern Parade 

The designs from our lantern parade were worthy of any shop purchase.  Thank you to all the adults 

in school who worked hard to make them with the children this year. 

 



Cost of living 

If you feel you need support with the cost of living please use the link below to access further 

information of what may be available to you. 

https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/housing-benefit-council-tax/cost-of-living-

support  

If you feel you could be in receipt of pupil premium to support your child, please contact Nicole via 

email to admin@mickletrafford.cheshire.sch.uk in the new year.  All elements of the process are 

confidential and we are here to help with the application process. 

 

As we approach Christmas week, it is important to step back and take a rest.  The staff of MTVS 

would like to thank you all for your time, support and Christmas gifts.  It is our pleasure to work with 

your children and we wish them many special memories this Christmas time.  If you need any 

support over the break please refer to our well-being tab on the school website. 

School will be open for an INSET day on Tuesday 3rd January 2023 and children will return to school 

on Wednesday 4th January 2023. 

Have a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year  

Best wishes 

Wendy Lyon and Julie Cox 
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